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1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, D.C. 20585

Dear Mr. Corbin,

| was born and raised in Alaska and spent the past 38 years on the Kenai Peninsula. |
am married and currently raising four children. | have worked in the Cook Inlet oil & gas
industry for the past 18 years, 13 of which has been at the ConocoPhillips LNG facility.
Industry has been and continues to be a critical piece of the health and well being of our
community. Industry, as well as the local gas utility, made it possible for natural gas to
be available to the local consumers. | believe it is in the best interest of all vested
parties that industry continues on the Kenai Peninsula.

For these reasons, | respectfully request that the Department of Energy approve the
LNG export license extension as requested by ConocoPhillips and Marathon.

Sincerely,




